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Dear Ms. Underwood,  Our Robertsdale Rotary Club  has received a grant which we have named
“Branding with Benches.  This year our club has been focusing on branding of Rotary  to help the
community recognize Rotary and it’s motto “Others Above Self” . We want others to know that all
funds we raise go right back out into the community. So many really don’t have any idea of what
Rotary is or does.  I have been in touch with Brats Bus Service to find out where the bus stops and
which  locations would most benefit  the citizens who may need a spot to sit and rest while waiting
for the bus. Robertsdale’s Central Annex & specifically the “Council on Aging”   was one of the
locations that was mentioned.  The benches will be attached to the concrete so they cannot walk
off.  See attached photo of what bench will look like. Instead of Welcome to Our Town it will show
Robertsdale Rotary.   We will need written approval to add the bench if approved and this is why I’m
contacting you.  Can you assist us in getting the approval for this project?
 
Thank you,
 
Cheryl Cooper Russell
Robertsdale Rotary President
251-978-2852
Cheryl@ gulftel.com
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